
Return back to preschool  
 

As we all know, it will have been close to 6 months since most children have 
been to preschool and as long as this feels for us adults, it feels even longer for 
them! We aim to make the transition back to preschool as easy and smooth as 
possible but to do that we may need some information regarding changes in 
your little ones world to provide the best care. Please answer the questions 

below via email before Friday 21st so I can share this information with all staff. 
Thank you. 

 
Has your child reached any developmental milestones? E.g. Potty training? If 
so, what are you using? Reward charts, stickers etc. Sleep routines? Has your 
child’s dietary needs changed? (are they now drinking cow’s milk/become 
vegetarian?) 
 
 
 
 
 
Has there been any change in family circumstance we need to know about?  
 
 
 
 
Has your child achieved anything specific that you would like to share with 
your key worker? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have been attending preschool throughout the last 6 months then don’t 
worry about replying as we will have caught up verbally and if you are new to 
preschool, we will cover all information on your visits.  
 
 


